
ROYAL ROAD SCHOOL 
Mobile Phones and Other Personal Digital Devices Policy 

 
 
 

A personal digital device is any privately owned digital device that is not part of any school 
approved programme. 
 
Royal Road School does not recommend that students bring personal digital devices to 
school. 
 
We discuss the school rules about personal digital devices at the beginning of the year and 
throughout the year as needed.  Any changes to our school rules are communicated to 
students and our school community. 
 
Parent/Caregiver and Student Responsibilities 
Students should not use smartwatches at school.  If a parent/caregiver needs to contact 
their child urgently during the day, they should call the school office. 
 
If a student brings a personal digital device to our school, the following guidelines apply: 
 

 The school does not accept responsibility for lost, damaged or stolen personal digital 
devices brought to school but investigates any issues as appropriate. 

 Students must hand in their device to the class teacher at the start of the day and 
can collect it at the end of the day. 

 Students are not allowed to take devices on EOTC events. 
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